
Jennifer Burdick - Quick traffic study 

  
Nanci and Jennifer, 
I hope your week is off to a good start.  
I decided to do a short traffic study on Broadway between Euclid and Countery Club myself. 
The results of which I think turned out to be somewhat interesting and helpful. Please feel free to 
forward these results to people on the project who might be interested. I am also happy to present a 
summary to the CTF if you think it would enrich our conversation.  
I have attached the information and analysis to this email. If you have any questions about what I have 
done, please feel free to ask. 
Thanks, 
Jon  

From:    Jon Howe <jonhowe21@gmail.com>
To:

   
Nanci Beizer <nbeizer@dakotacom.net>, Jennifer Burdick 
<Jennifer.Burdick@tucsonaz.gov>

Date:    10/23/2012 9:06 AM
Subject:    Quick traffic study
Attachments:   Broadway traffic investigation.docx; Traffic data.xlsx
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